
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Janie Frame 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, December 3, 2020 12:34 PM 
'Janie Frame' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: DOCKET NO. 20200139-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/3/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13084-2020 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Janie Frame <janieframe@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 11:02 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DOCKET NO. 20200139-WS 

To: 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Your outreach,legal and otherwise to the Summertree Community is more than fair which says a lot more than the 
treatment we retirees are receiving from UTILITIES,INC. of FLORIDA!! 
The proposed increase in our water (a vital resource) rates are like anyone else having power over our money yet we as 
individuals are powerless and have a will to survive. 
I can't tell you what 2021 means to all of us . It is not a year I will be looking forward to. 
The cry from all bases is MONEY,MONEY,and MORE MONEY!!!So,I am appealing to you to slow down this big 
corporations whose attorneys have countless tax loopholes and most certainly will survive.Some of us can't. 
Please! 
DENY THEIR APPLICATION TO INCREASE WATER AND WASTEWATER RATES FOR OUR COMMUNITY, 
Summertree. 
A good example of what this means to me personally: 
I pay the same amount on a water bill in Summertree that my husband pays for his home outside of the Summertree 
community. 
HE GETS SEVEN TIMES MORE WATER AND LAUGHS AT ME ON MY DECISION TO BUY PROPERTY IN PASCO 
COUNTY specifically SUMMERTREE in NEW PORT RICHEY, FLA. 

JANIE FRAME 
12102 BOYNTON LN. 
NEW PORT RICHEY,FL.34654 
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